Cybersecurity talking points

XXX Cooperative is committed to protecting the reliability and security of our electric distribution system. 

Through NRECA, our trade association, electric cooperatives are collaborating with the Department of Energy, the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission, the Department of Homeland Security, the Administration and the utility industry to strengthen and improve cybersecurity.

Cooperatives with equipment critical to the bulk power grid have long been required to meet national standards – and those standards are continually revised to address changing threats.

Although XXX Co-op is not required to meet federal standards, we are working to protect our system by 

· [providing cybersecurity training for our staff]

· [putting a cybersecurity and risk mitigation plan in place]

Electric cooperatives have made substantial progress in improving cybersecurity because we owe it to our members to protect system reliability.

